Listen to Clarence residents
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CLARENCE City Council spent a great
deal of ratepayers’ money to develop the
Kangaroo Bay Development Plan in 2015
giving all residents some degree of cer-
tainty for this special area. It is an area ide-
ally suited to open space, with the bay,
river, mountain and Hobart as backdrops,
not only for the residentstucky enough to
live in close proximity but to all those who
use or travel through the area. For what-
ever reason councillors decided late last
year that the development plan should be
disregarded and developers should be al-
lowed to destroy the amenity of the area
with inappropriate structures. Advertising
was during the peak Christmas holiday
period to minimise scrutiny. Ratepayers
must be allowed to have a positive input in
the development in this area and Clarence
councillors should take a step back and re-
mind themselves for whose benefit they
are supposed to be working before they
become irrelevant forgotten names on an
old ballot paper.
Randall Corney
Acton Park

DRIZED: Kangaroo Bay foreshore. Picture: RICHARD JUPE



